
July 1, 2021 

To Measure X Community Advisory Board, 

From:  

Linda Schultz 

Resident of Alamo, member of Board of Supervisor's Police Advisory Board 
for Roundhill Country Club, Volunteer with the Sheriff’s Dept. 

Re: 

Support for Sheriff David Livingston's request for Measure X Funds. 

Please consider devoting some of the Measure X funds to Contra Costa 
County’s Sheriff David Livingston and his requests. 

Our local station of the Sheriff’s Dept. in Alamo is in need of so many 
things. Additional funds would allow the Sheriff to help us increase staff, 
give us enough Sergeants to cover full work hours, give us a detective to 
speed up the solution to local crimes that our current deputies try to fit into 
their shifts. We need body and car cameras and other tools to help 
deputies operate more efficiently and demonstrate their intent to be fully 
accountable.  

I appreciate your consideration. 

Linda Schultz 
 


